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Freedom of Information Act
Office of the General Counsel                           202-606-
5444
foia@fmcs.gov

05/03/2022

Forest Gregg
MuckRock News
DEPT MR 127791
411A Highland Ave
Somerville, MA  02144

Re: FOIA-2022-00032

Dear Forest Gregg:

On 04/21/2022 we received your request under the Freedom of Information Act for access to:

For cases where the FMCS was notified of bargaining for initial contract, please provide 
records sufficient to indicate whether a contract agreement was reached, and data 
sufficient to identify the case in the F-7 notification data published on the FMCS website 
(such as date of notice, parties, bargaining unit, etc).  If a contract agreement was reached, 
please provide the date of contract agreement if available.  Please provide these data for 
cases where the FMCS was notified of initial bargaining since January 2021 through the 
date of fulfillment of this request.  (Date Range for Record Search: From 1/1/2021 To 
4/21/2022).  

On 4/22/2022, we sent an email requesting an agreement to pay fees, specifying the minimum 
amount associated with processing your request, and for you to specify any amount you are 
willing to pay by 4/29/2022.  We advised in this email, we only charge fees if the total amount of 
the fees exceed $25.  Also, in this email, we advised if we did not receive the information needed 
by 4/29/2022, we would consider your lack of response as a withdrawal of the request.  As of 
5/3/2022, we have not heard from you.

This letter confirms your request has been withdrawn.

If you have any questions about this decision or need any guidance on how to resubmit, please 
contact Anna Davis at 202-606-3737. 

Sincerely,
Anna Davis
Deputy General Counsel


